
Public Relations Committee  

Minutes 

5-13-20 

 

Public Relations committee held its first meeting this year. Those present are Dr. 

Brown, Tammy Mahoney, Superintendent Thomas Ambrose and Larry Heath. The 

required proclamation was read by Tammy Mahoney. 

Tammy called the meeting to Order and the first order of business was the 

selection of a Chairman. Dr. Brown nominated Tammy; Larry nominated himself. 

Larry was elected as chairman. 

Tammy will continue to keep the public informed of meeting and information of 

the School board on social networking system.  

Discussion was held on goals for this year, it was decided that we would send out 

a letter 4 times a year letting the public know what is happing in SAU17. This 

letter we hope will be sent out from the school board with all their names signed. 

We are looking at these items: 

1. Budget Letter 

2. School opening letter 

3. SCLC 

4. To be determined 

 We are looking for ways to improve the Annual Report. 

Meeting was closed at 4:45 pm 

 

 

 

Recorder:  Larry Heath 

 


